
 

 

                                                           Monday 4th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The year 5 Christmas production this year will take place on Tuesday 19th December 
2023. There will be hot drinks and mince pies available to purchase for a small 
contribution as well as a raffle to win some great prizes so don’t forget to bring some 
change! 
 
Coffee and mince pies will be available from 1:00pm with the performance starting 
promptly at 1:15pm.  With space at a premium, we can only offer 2 tickets per family 
on a first come first served basis. 
 
Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate younger children at the Christmas 
performance, because of numbers in the hall and younger children potentially not 
being able to sit quietly for the duration of the performance. However, if you are 
struggling to be able to attend without a child then please speak to a member of the 
Year group team. 
 
Tickets are £1.50 each, please indicate how many tickets you require and return the 
form below in a sealed named envelope with the correct amount of money.  
 
 
Thank you for your support – we hope you will be able to join us.  
 
Year 5 Team  
 
 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 5 Performance “It’s Chr-i-i-i-stmas” 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………            Class …………………..…. 

 

I would like …….. tickets for the Year 5 Performance on Tuesday 19th 

December 2023 and enclose the correct money with this form.  

 

PLEASE SEND THE CORRECT AMOUNT IN A SEALED NAMED 

ENVELOPE. 


